
Great Plains 
PETROLEUM. 

Ms. Lauren Wright 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
266 N. Main St., Suite 220 
Wichita, KS 67202 

RE: Request For Hearing 
Penalty Assessment 
19-CONS-3276-CPEN 

Dear Ms. Wright: 

2019-04-02 08:12:20 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
/s/ Lynn M. Retz 

221 Circle Drive 
Wichita, KS 67218 

March 29, 2019 

We are in receipt of a Notice of Penalty Assessment as regards our Monger #4 well in Gray County, 
Kansas. 

Please find enclosed a check in the amount of $100 for the assessed penalty. 

We hereby request a hearing on this matter. The hearing concerns a determination on the allowable 
future operations for the subject well. Specifically, we would like an extension of time to bring the well 
back into compliance with KCC regulations and a determination if it would be permissible to cement a 
liner in the well to restore integrity. 

If the well could then pass a Mechanical Integrity Test, could it be put back into service? If not, then we 
request the well be approved for plugging. 

Please contact me regarding any additional information we need to submit prior to setting a hearing. 

Telephone: (316) 685-8800 
Email: gprod@cox.net 

~y~.~~ 
Rod A. Phares 
President 

Received 
l<ANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION 

MAR 2 9 2019 
CONSERVATION DIVISION 

WICHITA. KS 


